Tayside and Fife Professional Learning Alliance
Go Digital: 
20 March 2017, Brechin Community Campus
Can you see potential for the creative use of digital technology to bring a new dimension to your practice, but lack the skills or confidence to move this forward?

Are you struggling to see where digital technology could add value to your work, but realise that we live in an increasingly digital world and want to get to grips with it?

Do you have knowledge, skills and experience in using digital technologies in your CLD practice that you are happy to share with others?

If your answer to any of the questions is yes, then Go Digital could be for you.

Go Digital is a practical workshop that the Tayside and Fife Professional Learning Alliance is organising for practitioners and managers.

By the end of the day, those who come along and take part will have achieved at least one of the following:

· Created a “digital product” in a day. Examples might include creating a Facebook page; making a short film; creating and animating a presentation; creating a Wordpress blog; creating an online survey or similar. The idea is that participants will arrive with something they want to achieve and we will help them to do that.

· Taken part in an online (video) learning session

· Taken part in a social media surgery – in which those with skills help colleagues who are looking to learn and share their knowledge.

· Followed a  digital trial or trails that required you to use digital applications
· Taken part in action learning sessions focussed on digital problems and challenges

Our intention is that those who take part will leave more confident in their ability to embrace and use digital technology

What we need are colleagues who:

· Are up for the challenge of introducing or expanding the use of technology in their practice

· Want to support their fellow practitioners by sharing the knowledge, skills and experience that they have

If you want to be part of Go Digital, please complete that attached pro-forma and return it to Isobelle Stratton (strattonij@angus.gov.uk) not later than Friday 10 February 2017.

We will use your expressions of interest to help us plan the event in more detail and try to make sure that you get from it what you need.

